20073-27-114

## MCKENZIE EDUCATION FOUNDATION

P.O. BOX 804, WELLINGTON TELEPHONE 720-251

31 January 1985

Ms. Marjet Pot, Committee Member, Auckland Home Birth Association, P.O. Box 7093, AUCKLAND.

Dear Ms. Pot,

Since writing you early December I have had further feedback from one or two colleagues able to give valuable comment in respect of your Association's request for assisting with costs to produce a video to use with your education programmes and for it to be available for schools and various community groups, Trustees give me the power to approve a limited number of \$1,000 grants so I am pleased to enclose a cheque for \$1,000 to go towards the cost of the video production as outlined in your letter. Making this available to secondary schools and community groups is certainly in line with our education programme so we trust other help will be sufficient to complete this project and in due course will be pleased to learn something of the project.

Yours sincerely,

Roy A. McKenzie.